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Lifelinks and Trenkwalder 
welcome pioneering batch of 
global Filipinos to Hungary 

Lifelinks deployed its first batch of global Filipino workers to
Hungary in partnership with Trenkwalder HR Solutions KFT, one of
the leading HR service providers in Central and Eastern Europe.
The 32 Filipinos left for Hungary last December 18 and will be
assigned as production workers in the city of Szombathely. Three
more batches of workers are lined up for deployment as Lifelinks
continues to offer more career opportunities across Europe for
driven and talented global Filipinos. 

The pioneering batch included members of our very own PTC Group family,
Smartpark’s Quitoy, Buboy, Rommel, Raffy, and Edna, who served the
company as part of Building Administration's Housekeeping Team.  


